
 

 

FFWPU USA: Carina Mendez is Director of the Blessing Ministry; Resfred and 
Hannah Arthur are Youth Pastors of Las Vegas Family Church; Eunmi Rangala is 
Secretary of FFWPU-USA Northeast; Tomomi Fujuda replaces Irion Hofmann as 
Secretary General of FFWPU-USA Southeast 
 
Demian Dunkley 
September 14, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you for your tireless efforts to support Heavenly Parent and True Parents' providence in America 

and support True Mother at this important time. 

 

I would like to share with you some leadership changes and updates: 

 

Ms. Carina Mendez has been appointed as the Director of the Blessing Ministry of FFWPU-USA. 

 

Mrs. Andrea Kuhn, who served as the Interim Blessing Ministry Director, will continue 

to support Ms. Mendez and serve in the Blessing Ministry. 

 

Effective September 1, 2023 

 

Mr. Resfred Arthur and Ms. Hannah Bush-Arthur have been appointed as the Youth Pastors and 

Assistant to Dr. Ki Hoon Kim, Senior Pastor of Las Vegas Family Church. 

 

Resfred Arthur has relinquished his position as Secretary General of FFWPU-USA 

Northeast. 

 

Effective September 15, 2023 

 

Ms. Eunmi Rangala has been appointed to the position of Secretary General of FFWPU-USA 

Northeast. 

 

Effective September 15, 2023 

 

Ms. Tomomi Fujuda has been appointed to the position of Secretary General of FFWPU-USA 

Southeast. 

 

Mrs. Irion Hofmann has relinquished her position of Secretary General of FFWPU-USA 

Southeast. 

 

Effective September 1, 2023 

 

Let us continue to support our young leaders as they take on new roles and responsibilities. Let us 

continue to pray together and work together to realize Heavenly Parent and True Parents' dream for 

America and the world. 

 

May Heavenly Parent Bless you and your family, 

 

Rev. Demian Dunkley 

 

Regional Chair and President 


